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Dear Jake, 
Today, 28.November 2023, yet another traffic gridlock on Eastern Road which causes
many people to be delayed for work and other commitments. This  route is vital fonr the
normal operation of our busy city. We can not allow a plan which requires closure of part
of this carriageway for an extended period as envisaged by the Aquind Interconnector
project. Stop Aquind!

Many Thanks, 
Viola Langley
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